Writing to Argue

Below is a letter arguing that pupils should not be given homework every night. Read it.  
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What is wrong with this letter? Is the argument persuasive? Why not? In the space below write down what is wrong with it and how you would change it to make it better.
	

	

	

	

	


Gable Hall School


								Southend Road


								Corringham


								Essex


								SS17 8JT





							22nd November 2007








Dear Miss Reid,





I don’t think we should have homework every night of the week. 





Homework is boring and I am too lazy to do it anyway so you shouldn’t give it to us.





I would rather be playing with my friends or watching TV.





There is no point to homework, it doesn’t help us anyway.





In conclusion, I don’t think you should give us anymore homework.





			Yours Sincerely,


			


				Ella Ryan.

















